Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff

Sent: 26 October 2021 12:58

To: 'Elaine.casey@STERICYCLE.com'

Subject: FAO Eve O'Sullivan

Attachments: SRCL_to_EPA_W0054-02 CRO9145.pdf

Dear Ms Casey,

Thank you for your email. We can confirm that the additional information you submitted has been uploaded against your Technical Amendment Application CR09145.

Your comments in relation to change request CR09145 have been noted. Your request will be processed in due course.

Regards

Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford
An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman



053-9160600 licensing@epa.ie www.epa.ie







From: Casey, Elaine < <u>Elaine.casey@STERICYCLE.com</u>>

Sent: Tuesday 26 October 2021 11:37 **To:** Licensing Staff < licensing@epa.ie>

Subject: FAO Eve O'Sullivan

Dear Eve,

Thank you for taking my call this morning.

As discussed, please find attached correspondence further to CRO 9145 requesting EPA approval to adjust Schedule A of our licence in the future without the requirement for a TA while never exceeding overall permitted waste volume.

Further to this can the EPA confirm a timeline for the review of our Licence Alteration request? This has been marked as urgent as the adjustment in waste volumes is required to meet continued increasing waste volumes being generated by the health sector in 2021.

Kind Regards,

Elaine Casey

EHS Manager

M: +353 863459169 | www.stericycle.ie



www.stericycle.co.uk Stericycle - We protect what matters. Registered in England and Wales No. 3226910 and Ireland No. 258299. Stericycle is the trading name of SRCL Ltd. CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this Email is confidential and may be privileged. This Email is intended solely for the named recipient or recipients. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure, copying or distribution of this Email is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please inform us by replying with the subject line marked ""Wrong Address"" and then deleting this Email and any attachments. Stericycle, Inc. uses regularly updated anti-virus software in an attempt to reduce the possibility of transmitting computer viruses. We do not guarantee, however, that any attachments to this Email are virus-free. Emails (and their content) sent to and from Stericycle Inc or any associate company may be monitored to ensure compliance with internal policies and to protect our business.